
Clerk's Report July

• The DEFRA bird flu signs have finally been collected. Thank you to all who helped us get 
here, Lynda for chasing up who to contact and Chris and Robena for collecting the signs to 
the shed and setting them out for collection

• I was copied into an email thread to Highways – Norfolk County Council regarding signs in 
Southburgh..... I have responded that I would bring it to the Council and will forward to 
relevant parties but the letter was already sent to Highways and Breckland. Perhaps we can 
raise this issue with our Norfolk County Councillor. 

• We have received the email from Norfolk County Council announcing Parish Partnership 
bid for 2026-2027. If Cranworth wish to take advantage of this in the next financial year, we
need to start brainstorming now what type of project we wish to do so it can be included in 
next year's budget. The deadline to submit a project is December 1, 2025.

• Finally, I can confirm that all end of year paperwork has been posted to the website and the 
Certificate of Exemption and Contact details have been sent to PKF Littlejohn and they have
confirmed receipt.


